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MINUTES OF THE PUBLIC HEARING  
Wednesday, May 22, 2024 

 
 

The Board of Trustees of the Sanitary District of Decatur, Illinois held a Public Hearing May 
22, 2024, at 5:30 pm at the District’s Office, 501 Dipper Lane. Present for the board meeting 
were board members Dan Smallwood, Rob Jacobsen, and Phil Cochran. Staff present at the 
meeting were Kent Newton, Executive Director/CFO; Don Miller, Director of Engineering; J.D. 
Malone, Director of Maintenance; Ashley Bailey, Director of Compliance and Innovation; 
Hailey Beals, Administrative Office Coordinator and Ed Flynn, General Counsel for the District. 
The audience included Andrea Bretl, of Clark Dietz, Rich Gardner, of Underground Solutions, 
Todd Archer, of Black & Veatch (electronically), and staff member Tishia Greve. 

 
Mr. Smallwood called the meeting to order and led the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 

 There were no Public Comments.  
 

The meeting moved forward with the Public Hearing regarding the FY 2024/25 budget for the 
Sanitary District of Decatur. Mr. Newton explained that there have been some changes in the 
ways the budget will be spent by moving things around, but that the Appropriation Ordinance 
Total is the same. 

 
13298Mr. Jacobsen moved that the Public Hearing adjourn. Motion seconded by Mr. Cochran.  

Motion carried unanimously. 
 
 The meeting adjourned at 5:33 pm. 
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